Grade school students will return to campus
on Sunday, August 8, between 1 and 6 p.m.
Students who do not return during that time
can come to campus on Monday, August 9,
between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. and follow a
similar process.

High School students return August 15
between 1 and 5 p.m.

1

Enter campus through the main entrance.

2

At the four-way stop, smudge and receive
masks. Masks are required for students and
visitors on check-in day.

3

After this, follow signs to the front of the
Dehon Health and Family Services Center.
Family Service Counselors will welcome you
and review consents.

Questions or concerns? Please contact
your child's Family Service Counselor.

4

Next, students complete a
COVID-19 screening, a
temperature check and
health center check-in.

If your student presents with
COVID-19 symptoms, they will
transfer to a Recovery Home
to await testing the next day.
Alternatively, you can take
your student home until
cleared by a community
clinic.

5

Once the Health Center visit

is complete, students will go
to their homes. You can help
carry their belongings in and
get them settled.

6

Stop by the Rec Center on your
way off campus to pick up
snacks and water for the road.
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